
North Platte United Soccer Club 

Tuesday July 14, 2020 Digital Meeting  

Board Members 

President:  Kristina Smith, Co-Vice:  Bobbie Johnson and Larry Miles, Secretary: Karen Hatch,  

Treasurer: Tonya Hoatson, Registrar: Eric Ryan, Coaching Director: Scott LeTourneau               

At Large Members: Shad Connick and Meredith Erbert, Immediate Past President: Bob Nitsch 

 Approval of June Minutes and June Financial Report 

 June Financial Report-Presented by Tonya Hoatson-Approved as Presented 

June Minutes-Presented by Karen Hatch-Approved as Presented 

Old Business 

1. First National Bank CD-Voted to close this and move to NebraskaLand National Bank so everything is 

in same location.   

2. Coaches we have voted to allow teams to return to practice following Nebraska state soccer 

guidelines.  Please read the letter Scott has drawn up.     

Be safe and remember some parents may not feel comfortable allowing their child to return to practice.    

Please be sensitive to their concerns and respectful of their wishes.  

3. 2020 Registration will open July 1 

New Business 

1. July-Digital Meeting 

2.  Discuss Tournaments to attend for Fall 2020 

Coaches: Please feel free to use the group email to generate tournament discussions. 

If anyone has anyone questions both Scott LeTourneau and Kristina Smith have been to just about 

every tournament out there.  They are a pretty reliable and amazing resource 

Meeting Adjournment 

Take care everyone! 

 Next Meeting Tuesday August 11 


